

PAYMENTS

There are 2 options to make payments for fundraisers or to just add money to your child’s account.

OPTION #1   PAYPAL
You can pay via PayPal.  The link is available on the home page of the website

www.trinityprideband.org

When using PayPal you MUST do the following:

1.)Add a note listing your child’s name and the name of the fundraiser OR parent contribution to account.  If you do not do this, we have no way of knowing which child the payment is for.

2.)Click family and friends
If you do NOT click family and friends, there will be a transaction fee.  TBPA cannot absorb these fees as they add up quickly.  The rate is approximately 3.5% plus a per transaction fee which I believe is about $.30 (please do not hold me to these fees as this is only an estimate).   But all fees incurred will be taken from your child’s account which will cause you to make less profit on the fundraisers.


OPTION #2     CHECK or MONEY ORDER
The other payment option is by CHECK or MONEY ORDER. 


THE BUE BOX
The BLUE BOX is located in the band room, on the shelf next to the window to Mr. Hilty’s office.  It is literally a box with a lock painted “Trinity” Blue.

When placing items in the blue box, please remember; 
Do not place loose checks in the box
DO NOT PLACE CASH IN THE BOX!  It will be returned to you as we cannot accept cash.
It is recommended that you write your child’s name and the reason on the check’s note line.
PLEASE USE AN ENVELOPE when placing items in the BLUE BOX!  
Write the following on the sealed envelope
Band members name and what is in the envelope 
		For example:
		Nicolas Subrick
		Four Star 
		Check 
		OR if you paid via paypal
		Nicolas Subrick
		Four Star 
		PAYPAL

		OR if you submitted order via google doc on website
		Nicolas Subrick
		Four Star
		Check ONLY order submitted online
	
		OR if you submitted order online and paid via paypal
		No need to submit envelope
	
		If you are submitting a personal payment, please designate this on the envelope
		For Example
		Nicolas Subrick
		$100 personal payment

The more information we are given, the easier it is to be certain that the orders are submitted correctly, and all payments are accounted for and placed into the proper child’s account

Please remember we are parents too and volunteers, so we ask for your patience and understanding.  We will attempt to have account statements sent out prior to each of the payment’s due dates.





